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CONGRATULATIONS 

The Materials Research Society (MRS), 
headquartered in the USA, has selected Professor 
Chennupati Jagadish as a 2010 MRS Fellow.  He is 
the second academic from RSPE to be awarded a 
fellowship of this august society after the Director, 
Professor Jim Williams was elected as an 
Inaugural Fellow of the MRS in 2008.  The School 
congratulates Professor Jagadish and wishes him 
success for many more such achievements and 
honours in future. 

Emeritus Professor Barry Ninham, Department of 
Applied Mathematics, will be awarded an 
Honorary Doctorate of Science from the 
University of Western Australia at a ceremony on 
18 March. 
 

STAFF MOVEMENTS 
 
Professor Steve Buckman (CAMS/AMPL) will 
present a Plenary Lecture at the International 
Workshop on Advanced Positron beam 
Technology for Materials Science in Algiers, 16 - 
19 March. 
 

NEWS FROM THE SCHOOL COMPUTING 
UNIT 
 

Computational facilities - 
http://physics.anu.edu.au/scu/facilities/unix.php 
 
The SCU currently maintains a number of general 
unix/linux workstations and a computational linux 
cluster accessible by all members of the RSPE 
community.  Scucomp1 and Scucomp2 are the 
newest general use computational machines for 
running jobs such as mathematica and matlab 
calculations, doing compilations and general linux 
uses.  The RSPE cluster has also just been 
upgraded to a more modern queuing and OS 
solution.  The SCU does not however provide 
programming support as the RSPE user base has 
far larger programming expertise throughout 
departments, although we may be able to point you 

in the right direction. 
For more information on using and accessing 
RSPE’s computational facilities contact the SCU. 
 

School Email and Website Addresses 
 

Staff and Students using or advertising email or 
web sites of the school should be made aware that 
the address rsphysse.anu.edu.au (ie email address 
abc123@rsphysse.anu.edu.au or website 
rsphysse.anu.edu.au) is depreciated.  They should 
no longer be used or advertised although they will 
still work.  
Instead Staff and Students should be using the 
accepted physics.anu.edu.au domain name 
(abc123@physics.anu.edu.au or http://physics.anu.edu.au). 
Contact the SCU if you require further 
information.  
 

Regards, 
The Physics IT team. 
IT.Support@physics.anu.edu.au 
 


